
The Future Fleet Forum Awards 2018 
 

The most innovative strategic, safety, and sustainability initiatives in the UK fleet 

management sector will be recognised at a lavish awards ceremony at LAPV’s Future 

Fleet Forum in January 2018. 

 

Wednesday 24th January 2018 

The Guildhall London.  

Award winners will be announced at the prestigious Awards Ceremony and Gala 

Dinner on 24th January 2018. 

The evening’s programme will include: 

 Pre-dinner drinks reception @ 5.30.pm 

 Gala dinner – 3 course gourmet meal @ 7.00pm 

 Host – Richard Noble and awards ceremony @ 9.00pm  

 Carriages @11.00pm 

Awards  

 Best fleet/road safety initiative 

 Most innovative fleet management strategy 

 Most sustainable fleet management department. 

 

 Dress code – Formal 

 

If you would like to reserve a table of 10, please contact Jason Pidgeon 

j.pidgeon@hgluk.com or call on 020 7973 4645. 

To book a single place at the awards please follow this link 

https://www.futurefleetforum.co.uk/register/conference-fees/ 
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